
 

 

 
 
 
 
Most Blessed Sacrament Parish Pastoral Council (PC) 

Minutes of Meeting:  August 6, 2018  
7:00 pm – 8:30 pm ~ Kelly Room 

Parish Mission Statement: We, Most Blessed Sacrament Parish—a people dedicated to the Eucharist—pledge 
ourselves to a greater awareness and sensitivity to the needs of all people, to respond to the Gospel by a life of 
service and to pass on the best of our Catholic tradition.  

 
Present:     Term Ends:    Designated Pillar 
Sally Holt      June, 2019    Stewardship 
Brandon Rehkopf     June, 2019        Stewardship 
Chris Solly      June, 2020    Christian Formation 
Krista Gonzalez-Luce     June, 2019     Christian Formation 
John Lyons      June, 2020    Divine Worship 
Sally Oberski      June, 2019    Divine Worship 
Fran Hurley      June, 2021     Divine Worship 
Michelle Carey      June, 2020    Social Concerns 
Amy Aubry      June, 2021    Social Concerns 
Lisa Morrissey      June, 2019    Unassigned 
Caren Ganzert      June, 2020    Unassigned 
Edward Kanarowski     June, 2019    Unassigned 
Rev. Michael Geiger    n/a     Pastor 
 
Fr. Mike opened the meeting with prayer. The PC members welcomed Fr. Mike and introduced themselves.   
 
Pastor’s Report: 
 
Fr. Mike explained his insights into what a Pastoral Council should be – a group of both “thinkers” and “doers”.  
Members must be visionary and collaborate with the Pastor in planning for the parish, but also be able to “roll 
up our sleeves” and help to make the vision a reality.  Fr. Mike expressed is joy and gratitude to shepherd our 
parish as the Pastor.  The seminarian collection was wonderful – over $4,000 was collected! Kudos to our 
parishioners for supporting our seminarians! This will be divided up equally between Bradley McNeal and Kevin 
Moebius.  Krista Gonzalez-Luce has taken on the Perpetual Adoration Chapel coordination at Fr. Mike’s request.   
 
Open Agenda: 
 
Michelle Carey will send an email requesting that all PC members write up a short biography and attached a 
headshot/pic so the bio board in the church narthex can be updated. The designations of pillar assignments will 
need to be updated.  John Lyons will email PC members the descriptions and the PC will assign at the September 
meeting. Amy Aubry has been working very hard to get various ministry groups to sign-up for hospitality after 
Masses; if you see that there is not enough help for hospitality, please jump in and assist as you are able.  Elections 
for the Vice-Chairperson and Secretary will occur at the September meeting.  
 
The next PC meeting is scheduled for September 10th in the O’Toole Room; 7:00 pm – 8:30 pm.  Chris Solly 

will lead the opening prayer; Brandon Rehkopf will offer the reflection. 
Respectfully Submitted by Michelle Carey, Secretary 


